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September Council Meeting: The September 2025 Work Session Meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, September 10th at 6:30 pm. The September 2025 Council Meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday September 16th at 6:30 pm.  All meetings are held at the West Middlesex Community 

Center Hall located at 25 North Street. All meetings are open to the public.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call the Borough Office at (724) 528-9931. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

West Middlesex Borough Office: The West Middlesex Borough Office is located at 25 North 

Street (on the side of the Municipal Building). Office Hours: 7:00 am till 3:00 pm. Monday – 

Friday. The Office is closed from 12:00-12:30 for Lunch. Phone: 724-528-9931 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Council Connection: Introducing Council Connection — a quick way to stay informed, 

and a reminder that the best way to stay connected is by attending our Council Meetings.  

Working Toward Better Streets 

We’re excited to share that West Middlesex Borough Council has submitted a grant application 

to help fund upcoming street repairs.  This project has been in the works for several months, 

and if awarded, this grant would provide a big boost in making our roads safer and smoother for 

everyone in town. The decision will be announced this fall, and we’re hopeful for good news! 

We truly appreciate our residents’ patience and understanding as we work through the 

challenges of maintaining our streets. Thank you for your continued support as we work 

together to improve our community. 

Sewer Billing:  

     Sewer Billing Reminder 

• Due Date: 25th of each month 

• Late Fee: 1% on accounts over 90 days past due 

• Payment Options: 

o Local bank: First National Bank – West Middlesex Branch 

o Borough Office 

o Mail 

o Secure drop box at Borough Office  

o Direct deposit (set up at Borough Office) 

The Borough is here to work with past-due accounts. Call the office to set up a payment plan.  
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Kiwanis Park is Open! 

Great news, West Middlesex! Kiwanis Park is officially open and ready for fun. The Water Damage 

issues have been resolved, and the ball field has received a fantastic update thanks to the generous 

donation of time and equipment from our Borough Council. 

Bring your family, friends, and neighbors to enjoy the park! For information on renting the park or ball 

field, please call the Borough Office. 

Let’s celebrate our community and the improvements that make our park a place for everyone to enjoy! 

Community Garden: Stop down and enjoy the Community Garden. There is a table set up full of 

Tomatoes, Peppers, Zucchini and so much more. Or feel free to pick your own. Bags are provided for 

your convenience! 

Church of the Good Shepherd Food Pantry: Wednesday September 3rd 3:00 pm- 4:30 pm, 3613 Sharon 

Road, West Middlesex PA. Drive-up distribution at the Parish Center for those pre-registered. West 

Middlesex Residents and surrounding Mercer County residents not yet registered are welcome to register 

that day too!  

Homecoming Photo Opportunities Close to Home! 
Retrowe, located at 3 Short Street, has generously offered its space and props for Homecoming photos on 

Saturday, October 11th from 4–7 PM. This is a wonderful chance for students and families to capture special 

memories right here in our community. Thank-you Angie! 

Don’t forget, our Borough Gazebo is also the perfect backdrop this time of year, surrounded by beautiful fall 

colors. Together, these options provide a great opportunity to stay local, and enjoy the season. 

 

The West Middlesex VFD will conduct their Annual Boot Drive September 6th at the Red 

Light. Help US Fill the Boot!   

 

The West Middlesex Homecoming Parade   

Friday October 10th at 6:00pm 

If you or your organization would like to participate in the parade, please email: 

LROSKOS@WESTMIDDLESEX.ORG 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

West Middlesex VFD ~ Hermitage VFD ~ Jefferson VFD Have Teamed Up to Bring you… 
2025 BEST RIDE BY A DAM 

 THE JEFFERSON FAIRGROUNDS 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 11, 2025  

$20 PER PERSON KIDS UNDER 12 FREE  

 

TO PREREGISTER AND FOR INFORMATION 

EMAIL: jhwvfwfd@gmail.com or CALL:  724-854-2762 
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